
 

18th May 2018 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As many of you are aware HandS run a lot of events throughout the school year to 
raise extra funds for the school to enhance our children’s experiences and learning. 
 
One of the ways in which we do this is running The 100 Club. For just £1 per month 
you can purchase a number, which will be entered into a prize draw each month 
whereby you have the chance of winning one of three cash prizes. There is no limit 
on how many numbers you can purchase. 
 
If you would like to support HandS by joining The 100 Club you can either set up a 
standing order for £1 (or more if you wish) per month. Alternatively you can pay by 
cheque. You will find full details on how to join below. 
 
Setting Up a Standing Order: - 
 
Below are the account details you will need to set up your standing order.  
 
Account Name:-  Campion School Parents & Friends Association 
Sort Code: -   40-35-04  
Account Number: -  81846922 
Reference: -   Your Full Name 
 
Once you have set up your standing order with your bank please email 
hands@campion.northants.sch.uk to advise us. We need to know the following 
information: - 
 
Your Full Name 
Address 
Telephone Number 
Email Address 
How many numbers you wish to purchase 
 
You will receive an email to confirm that you have been added to the next prize 
draw. 
 
  

mailto:hands@campion.northants.sch.uk


 

Paying By Cheque: - 
 
Complete a 100 Club application form. These can be either collected from reception 
in school or you can download a form from the Campion School website using this 
link. 
 
Once you have completed the form, please enclose a cheque for £12 made payable 
to Campion Friends 100 Club and return it to: - 
 
Friends of Campion School 100 Club,  
Campion School,  
Kislingbury Road,  
Bugbrooke,  
Northampton 
NN7 3QG 
 
We would like to thank each and every one of you for your continuing support and 
wish you lots of luck. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N Farmer 
HandS 
 
 
 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_0_100-club-letter-short-version-sept-12.pdf

